
IFAS Soil and Manure Testing Labs Remain Open  
 

The Extension Soil Testing Lab and the Manure Testing Lab (part of IFAS 

Analytical Services Laboratories) in Gainesville are OPEN during this time to offer 

essential testing services and nutrient recommendations to growers.  
 

While all samples are being accepted, samples from growers are being given 

the highest priority at this time. Other extension samples will also be processed, 

as soon as possible. Still, expected delays, if any, should not be more than 2-3 

days.  

  

Samples from their researchers can be also submitted at this time and will be 

analyzed as soon as additional capacity becomes available. The expected 

turn-around is still about 3 weeks for most research analyses. 

  

Samples can be sent via mail or can be dropped off on the cart outside the lab. 

Access to the Lab is not available at this time but the staff can be contacted via 

telephone or email during working hours.  
 


